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OLIP is a non-partisan organization allowing interns a taste of life at Queen's Park. Interns will gain practical experience working for Members of Provincial Parliament from both the opposition and government. The programme also features meetings with prominent political figures, comparative study trips to other legislatures, and a $20,000 stipend.
 
Apply for the Ontario Legislature Internship Programme 2014-2015





For more information and application forms contact eithne_whaley@ontla.ola.org or visit www.olipinterns.ca.





Eligibility:





- Open to all recent graduates of Canadian universities.


- Applicants must show an interest in and knowledge of the legislative process.


- Applicants from all academic backgrounds are eligible.  














To Apply: 





Each application must be sent to the Progamme office by Friday, February 28th, 2014 and include:


-  A completed application form.


-  Reference letters.


-  A copy of all university transcripts.











